
  a 3856 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from 3844
and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to infamy:
-- make {a} public example, put to an open shame.[ql

  a 3910 # parautika {par-ow-tee'-kah}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 846; at the very instant, i.e. momentary: -- but
for {a} moment.[ql

  a 3912 # paraphroneo {par-af-ron-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 5426;
to misthink, i.e. be insane (silly): -- as {a} fool.[ql

  a 3939 # paroikeo {par-oy-keh'-o}; from 3844 and 3611; to
dwell near, i.e. reside as a foreigner: -- sojourn in, be {a}
stranger.[ql

  abide 3887 # parameno {par-am-en'-o}; from 3844 and 3306; to
stay near, i.e. remain (literally, tarry; or 3844 and 3306; to
stay near, i.e. remain (literally, tarry; or figuratively, be
permanent, persevere): -- {abide}, continue.[ql

  above 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- {above}, against, among, at, before,
by, contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  admonish 3867 # paraineo {par-ahee-neh'-o}; from 3844 and 134;
to mispraise, i.e. recommend or advise (a different course): --
{admonish}, exhort.[ql

  against 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
 near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, {against}, among, at, before,
by, contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  allege 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
{allege}, commend, commit (the keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  among 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, {among}, at, before,
by, contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql
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  an 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from 3844
and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to infamy:
-- make a public example, put to {an} open shame.[ql

  anger 3949 # parorgizo {par-org-id'-zo}; from 3844 and 3710;
to anger alongside, i.e. enrage: -- {anger}, provoke to wrath.[ql

  application 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition;
properly, near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally
or figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of {application}.[ql

  applications 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting
union; with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e.
 by association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
 instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. In
composition it has similar {applications}, including
completeness.[ql

  army 3925 # parembole {par-em-bol-ay'}; from a compound of
3844 and 1685; a throwing in beside (juxtaposition), i.e.
(specifically) battle-array, encampment or barracks (tower
Antonia): -- {army}, camp, castle.[ql

  arrive 3846 # paraballo {par-ab-al'-lo}; from 3844 and 906; to
throw alongside, i.e. (reflexively) to reach a place, or
(figuratively) to liken: -- {arrive}, compare.[ql

  as 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things {as} they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  as 3912 # paraphroneo {par-af-ron-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 5426;
to misthink, i.e. be insane (silly): -- {as} a fool.[ql

  assist 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- {assist}, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  at 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, {at}, before,
by, contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
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compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  attain 3877 # parakoloutheo {par-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o}; from 3844
and 190; to follow near, i.e. (figuratively) attend (as a
result), trace out, conform to: -- {attain}, follow, fully know,
have understanding.[ql

  avoid 3868 # paraiteomai {par-ahee-teh'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and the middle voice of 154; to beg off, i.e. deprecate, decline,
 shun: -- {avoid}, (make) excuse, intreat, refuse, reject.[ql

  away 3855 # parago {par-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 71; to lead near,
 i.e. (reflexively or intransitively) to go along or away: --
depart, pass ({away}, by, forth).[ql

  away 3895 # parapipto {par-ap-ip'-to}; from 3844 and 4098; to
fall aside, i.e. (figuratively) to apostatize: -- fall {away}.[ql

  away 3911 # paraphero {par-af-er'-o}; from 3844 and 5342
(including its alternate forms); to bear along or aside, i.e.
carry off (literally or figuratively); by implication, to avert:
-- remove, take {away}.[ql

  away 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and
2064; to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by
(or away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: --
come (forth), go, pass ({away}, by, over), past, transgress.[ql

  be 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and 1096;
 to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by implication,
to appear publicly: -- come, go, {be} present.[ql

  be 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564; to
call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, ({be} of good) comfort,
desire, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  be 3873 # parakeimai {par-ak'-i-mahee}; from 3844 and 2749; to
lie near, i.e. be at hand (figuratively, be prompt or easy): --
{be} present.[ql

  be 3903 # paraskeuazo {par-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 4632; to furnish aside, i.e. get ready: -- prepare
self, {be} (make) ready.[ql

  be 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510 (including
its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter present
participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -- come,
X have, be here, + lack, ({be} here) present.[ql

  be 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510 (including
its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter present
participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -- come,
X have, {be} here, + lack, (be here) present.[ql

  be 3939 # paroikeo {par-oy-keh'-o}; from 3844 and 3611; to
dwell near, i.e. reside as a foreigner: -- sojourn in, {be} a
stranger.[ql

  before 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, {before},
by, contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
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that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  before 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), put forth, set
{before}.[ql

  before 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
({before}, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  before 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring {before}, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  beguile 3884 # paralogizomai {par-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
3844 and 3049; to misreckon, i.e. delude: -- {beguile}, deceive.
[ql

  beseech 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
 to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- {beseech}, call for, (be of good) comfort,
desire, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  beside 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting union;
 with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e. by
association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- {beside}, with. In
composition it has similar applications, including completeness.
[ql

  betray 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- {betray},
 bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  bring 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
 to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
{bring} forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  bring 3919 # pareisago {par-ice-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 1521; to
lead in aside, i.e. introduce surreptitiously: -- privily
{bring} in.[ql

  bring 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to hold
near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: --
{bring}, do, give, keep, minister, offer, shew, + trouble.[ql

  bring 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, {bring} before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
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(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  but 3910 # parautika {par-ow-tee'-kah}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 846; at the very instant, i.e. momentary: -- {but}
for a moment.[ql

  by 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before,
{by}, contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they],
+ that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  by 3845 # parabaino {par-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 3844 and the base
of 939; to go contrary to, i.e. violate a command: -- ({by})
transgress(-ion).[ql

  by 3855 # parago {par-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 71; to lead near,
i.e. (reflexively or intransitively) to go along or away: --
depart, pass (away, {by}, forth).[ql

  by 3881 # paralegomai {par-al-eg'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and the
middle voice of 3004 (in its original sense); (specifically) to
lay one's course near, i.e. sail past: -- pass, sail {by}.[ql

  by 3896 # parapleo {par-ap-leh'-o}; from 3844 and 4126; to
sail near: -- sail {by}.[ql

  by 3899 # parapoeruomai {par-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and 4198; to travel near: -- go, pass ({by}).[ql

  by 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and 2064;
to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by (or
away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: -- come
(forth), go, pass (away, {by}, over), past, transgress.[ql

  by 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged paristano
{par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside, i.e.
(transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically) recommend,
(figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to be at hand
(or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command, commend, give
presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand (before, {by},
here, up, with), yield.[ql

  call 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, {call} for, (be of good) comfort,
desire, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  camp 3925 # parembole {par-em-bol-ay'}; from a compound of
3844 and 1685; a throwing in beside (juxtaposition), i.e.
(specifically) battle-array, encampment or barracks (tower
Antonia): -- army, {camp}, castle.[ql

  cast 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, {cast}, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  castle 3925 # parembole {par-em-bol-ay'}; from a compound of
3844 and 1685; a throwing in beside (juxtaposition), i.e.
(specifically) battle-array, encampment or barracks (tower
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Antonia): -- army, camp, {castle}.[ql

  charge 3853 # paraggello {par-ang-gel'-lo}; from 3844 and the
base of 32; to transmit a message, i.e. (by implication) to
enjoin: -- (give in) {charge}, (give) command(-ment), declare.[ql

  coast 3864 # parathalassios {par-ath-al-as'-see-os}; from 3844
and 2281; along the sea, i.e. maritime (lacustrine): -- upon the
sea {coast}.[ql

  coast 3882 # paralios {par-al'-ee-os}; from 3844 and 251;
beside the salt (sea), i.e. maritime: -- sea {coast}.[ql

  come 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
1096; to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by
implication, to appear publicly: -- {come}, go, be present.[ql

  come 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510
(including its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter
present participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -
- {come}, X have, be here, + lack, (be here) present.[ql

  come 3922 # pareiserchomai {par-ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844
and 1525; to come in alongside, i.e. supervene additionally or
steathily: -- {come} in privily, enter.[ql

  come 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and
2064; to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by
(or away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: --
{come} (forth), go, pass (away, by, over), past, transgress.[ql

  comfort 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
 to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be of good) {comfort},
desire, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  comfort 3888 # paramutheomai {par-am-oo-theh'-om-ahee}; from
3844 and the middle voice of a derivative of 3454; to relate
near, i.e. (by implication) encourage, console: -- {comfort}.[ql

  comfort 3931 # paregoria {par-ay-gor-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of 3844 and a derivative of 58 (meaning to harangue an assembly);
 an address alongside, i.e. (specifically) consolation: --
{comfort}.[ql

  command 3853 # paraggello {par-ang-gel'-lo}; from 3844 and the
base of 32; to transmit a message, i.e. (by implication) to
enjoin: -- (give in) charge, (give) {command}(-ment), declare.[ql

  command 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, {command},
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  commend 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, {commend}, commit (the keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  commend 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
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recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
{commend}, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  commit 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, {commit}, deliver (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  commit 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, {commit} (the keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  committed 3872 # parakatatheke {par-ak-at-ath-ay'-kay}; from a
compound of 3844 and 2698; something put down alongside, i.e. a
deposit (sacred trust): -- that (thing) which is {committed} (un-
)to (trust).[ql

  compare 3846 # paraballo {par-ab-al'-lo}; from 3844 and 906;
to throw alongside, i.e. (reflexively) to reach a place, or
(figuratively) to liken: -- arrive, {compare}.[ql

  completeness 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting
union; with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e.
 by association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
 instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. In
composition it has similar applications, including
{completeness}.[ql

  composition 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting
union; with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e.
 by association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
 instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. In
{composition} it has similar applications, including
completeness.[ql

  compounds 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition;
properly, near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally
or figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
{compounds} it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  constrain 3849 # parabiazomai {par-ab-ee-ad'-zom-ahee}; from
3844 and the middle voice of 971; to force contrary to (nature),
i.e. compel (by entreaty): -- {constrain}.[ql

  continue 3887 # parameno {par-am-en'-o}; from 3844 and 3306;
to stay near, i.e. remain (literally, tarry; or 3844 and 3306;
to stay near, i.e. remain (literally, tarry; or figuratively, be
permanent, persevere): -- abide, {continue}.[ql

  continue 3905 # parateino {par-at-i'-no}; from 3844 and teino
(to stretch); to extend along, i.e. prolong (in point of time): -
- {continue}.[ql

  contrary 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition;
properly, near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally
or figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
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(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 {contrary} to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  contrary 3891 # paranomeo {par-an-om-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 3844 and 3551; to be opposed to law, i.e. to transgress: --
{contrary} to law.[ql

  creep 3921 # pareisduno {par-ice-doo'-no}; from 3844 and a
compound of 1519 and 1416; to settle in alongside, i.e. lodge
stealthily: -- {creep} in unawares.[ql

  deceive 3884 # paralogizomai {par-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
3844 and 3049; to misreckon, i.e. delude: -- beguile, {deceive}.
[ql

  declare 3853 # paraggello {par-ang-gel'-lo}; from 3844 and the
base of 32; to transmit a message, i.e. (by implication) to
enjoin: -- (give in) charge, (give) command(-ment), {declare}.[ql

  deliver 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, {deliver} (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  depart 3855 # parago {par-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 71; to lead
near, i.e. (reflexively or intransitively) to go along or away: -
- {depart}, pass (away, by, forth).[ql

  desire 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be of good) comfort,
{desire}, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  disputing 3859 # paradiatribe {par-ad-ee-at-ree-bay'}; from a
compound of 3844 and 1304; misemployment, i.e. meddlesomeness: --
 perverse {disputing}.[ql

  do 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to hold
near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: -- bring,
{do}, give, keep, minister, offer, shew, + trouble.[ql

  down 3879 # parakupto {par-ak-oop'-to}; from 3844 and 2955; to
bend beside, i.e. lean over (so as to peer within): -- look
(into), stoop {down}.[ql

  down 3935 # pariemi {par-ee'-ay-mi}; from 3844 and hiemi (to
send); to let by, i.e. relax: -- hang {down}.[ql

  easily 3947 # paroxuno {par-ox-oo'-no}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 3691; to sharpen alongside, i.e. (figuratively) to
exasperate: -- {easily} provoke, stir.[ql

  emulation 3863 # parazeloo {par-ad-zay-lo'-o}; from 3844 and
2206; to stimulate alongside, i.e. excite to rivalry: -- provoke
to {emulation} (jealousy).[ql

  example 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from
3844 and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to
infamy: -- make a public {example}, put to an open shame.[ql

  except 3924 # parektos {par-ek-tos'}; from 3844 and 1622; near
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outside, i.e. besides: -- {except}, saving, without.[ql

  excuse 3868 # paraiteomai {par-ahee-teh'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and the middle voice of 154; to beg off, i.e. deprecate, decline,
 shun: -- avoid, (make) {excuse}, intreat, refuse, reject.[ql

  exhort 3867 # paraineo {par-ahee-neh'-o}; from 3844 and 134;
to mispraise, i.e. recommend or advise (a different course): --
admonish, {exhort}.[ql

  exhort 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be of good) comfort, desire,
 (give) {exhort}(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  fall 3895 # parapipto {par-ap-ip'-to}; from 3844 and 4098; to
fall aside, i.e. (figuratively) to apostatize: -- {fall} away.[ql

  feeble 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- {feeble}, sick of the (taken with) palsy.[ql

  follow 3877 # parakoloutheo {par-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o}; from 3844
and 190; to follow near, i.e. (figuratively) attend (as a
result), trace out, conform to: -- attain, {follow}, fully know,
have understanding.[ql

  fool 3912 # paraphroneo {par-af-ron-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 5426;
 to misthink, i.e. be insane (silly): -- as a {fool}.[ql

  for 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564; to
call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call {for}, (be of good) comfort,
desire, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  for 3910 # parautika {par-ow-tee'-kah}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 846; at the very instant, i.e. momentary: -- but
{for} a moment.[ql

  foreigner 3941 # paroikos {par'-oy-kos}; from 3844 and 3624;
having a home near, i.e. (as noun) a by-dweller (alien resident):
 -- {foreigner}, sojourn, stranger.[ql

  forth 3855 # parago {par-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 71; to lead
near, i.e. (reflexively or intransitively) to go along or away: -
- depart, pass (away, by, {forth}).[ql

  forth 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
 to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
{forth}, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  forth 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), put {forth}, set
before.[ql

  forth 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and
2064; to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by
(or away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: --
come ({forth}), go, pass (away, by, over), past, transgress.[ql

  forthwith 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844 and
5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- {forthwith}, immediately, presently, straightway,
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soon.[ql

  friend 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X {friend}, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  from 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, {from}, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  fully 3877 # parakoloutheo {par-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o}; from 3844
and 190; to follow near, i.e. (figuratively) attend (as a
result), trace out, conform to: -- attain, follow, {fully} know,
have understanding.[ql

  give 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + {give} [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  give 3853 # paraggello {par-ang-gel'-lo}; from 3844 and the
base of 32; to transmit a message, i.e. (by implication) to
enjoin: -- (give in) charge, ({give}) command(-ment), declare.[ql

  give 3853 # paraggello {par-ang-gel'-lo}; from 3844 and the
base of 32; to transmit a message, i.e. (by implication) to
enjoin: -- ({give} in) charge, (give) command(-ment), declare.[ql

  give 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), {give} (over, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  give 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be of good) comfort, desire,
 ({give}) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  give 3923 # pareisphero {par-ice-fer'-o}; from 3844 and 1533;
to bear in alongside, i.e. introduce simultaneously: -- {give}.
[ql

  give 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to hold
near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: -- bring,
do, {give}, keep, minister, offer, shew, + trouble.[ql
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  give 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, {give} presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  given 3943 # paroinos {par'-oy-nos}; from 3844 and 3631;
staying near wine, i.e. tippling (a toper): -- {given} to wine.
[ql

  go 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and 1096;
 to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by implication,
to appear publicly: -- come, {go}, be present.[ql

  go 3899 # parapoeruomai {par-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and 4198; to travel near: -- {go}, pass (by).[ql

  go 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and 2064;
to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by (or
away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: -- come
(forth), {go}, pass (away, by, over), past, transgress.[ql

  good 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be of {good}) comfort,
desire, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  had 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] {had}, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  hang 3935 # pariemi {par-ee'-ay-mi}; from 3844 and hiemi (to
send); to let by, i.e. relax: -- {hang} down.[ql

  has 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting union;
with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e. by
association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. In composition
it {has} similar applications, including completeness.[ql

  have 3877 # parakoloutheo {par-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o}; from 3844
and 190; to follow near, i.e. (figuratively) attend (as a
result), trace out, conform to: -- attain, follow, fully know,
{have} understanding.[ql

  have 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510
(including its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter
present participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -
- come, X {have}, be here, + lack, (be here) present.[ql

  hazard 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up),
{hazard}, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  hear 3878 # parakouo {par-ak-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 191; to
mishear, i.e. (by implication) to disobey: -- neglect to {hear}.
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[ql

  here 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510
(including its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter
present participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -
- come, X have, be here, + lack, (be {here}) present.[ql

  here 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510
(including its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter
present participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -
- come, X have, be {here}, + lack, (be here) present.[ql

  here 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, {here}, up, with), yield.[ql

  hide 3871 # parakalupto {par-ak-al-oop'-to}; from 3844 and
2572; to cover alongside, i.e. veil (figuratively): -- {hide}.[ql

  his 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X {his}, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  immediately 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844
and 5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- forthwith, {immediately}, presently, straightway,
soon.[ql

  In 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. {In}
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  in 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, {in} the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  in 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
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causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, {in}, more than, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  in 3853 # paraggello {par-ang-gel'-lo}; from 3844 and the base
of 32; to transmit a message, i.e. (by implication) to enjoin: --
 (give {in}) charge, (give) command(-ment), declare.[ql

  in 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard, put
{in} prison, recommend.[ql

  in 3919 # pareisago {par-ice-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 1521; to
lead in aside, i.e. introduce surreptitiously: -- privily bring
{in}.[ql

  in 3921 # pareisduno {par-ice-doo'-no}; from 3844 and a
compound of 1519 and 1416; to settle in alongside, i.e. lodge
stealthily: -- creep {in} unawares.[ql

  in 3922 # pareiserchomai {par-ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844
and 1525; to come in alongside, i.e. supervene additionally or
steathily: -- come {in} privily, enter.[ql

  in 3939 # paroikeo {par-oy-keh'-o}; from 3844 and 3611; to
dwell near, i.e. reside as a foreigner: -- sojourn {in}, be a
stranger.[ql

  In 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting union;
with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e. by
association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. {In}
composition it has similar applications, including completeness.
[ql

  including 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting
union; with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e.
 by association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
 instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. In
composition it has similar applications, {including}
completeness.[ql

  into 3879 # parakupto {par-ak-oop'-to}; from 3844 and 2955; to
bend beside, i.e. lean over (so as to peer within): -- look
({into}), stoop down.[ql

  intreat 3868 # paraiteomai {par-ahee-teh'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and the middle voice of 154; to beg off, i.e. deprecate, decline,
 shun: -- avoid, (make) excuse, {intreat}, refuse, reject.[ql

  intreat 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
 to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be of good) comfort, desire,
 (give) exhort(-ation), {intreat}, pray.[ql

  is 3872 # parakatatheke {par-ak-at-ath-ay'-kay}; from a
compound of 3844 and 2698; something put down alongside, i.e. a
deposit (sacred trust): -- that (thing) which {is} committed (un-
)to (trust).[ql

  it 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
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(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds {it} retains the same variety of application.[ql

  it 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting union;
with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e. by
association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. In composition
{it} has similar applications, including completeness.[ql

  jealousy 3863 # parazeloo {par-ad-zay-lo'-o}; from 3844 and
2206; to stimulate alongside, i.e. excite to rivalry: -- provoke
to emulation ({jealousy}).[ql

  keep 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to hold
near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: -- bring,
do, give, {keep}, minister, offer, shew, + trouble.[ql

  keeping 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the {keeping} of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  know 3877 # parakoloutheo {par-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o}; from 3844
and 190; to follow near, i.e. (figuratively) attend (as a
result), trace out, conform to: -- attain, follow, fully {know},
have understanding.[ql

  lack 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510
(including its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter
present participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -
- come, X have, be here, + {lack}, (be here) present.[ql

  law 3891 # paranomeo {par-an-om-eh'-o}; from a compound of
3844 and 3551; to be opposed to law, i.e. to transgress: --
contrary to {law}.[ql

  let 3901 # pararrhueo {par-ar-hroo-eh'-o}; from 3844 and the
alternate of 4482; to flow by, i.e. (figuratively) carelessly
pass (miss): -- {let} slip.[ql

  like 3946 # paromoios {par-om'-oy-os}; from 3844 and 3664;
alike nearly, i.e. similar: -- {like}.[ql

  look 3879 # parakupto {par-ak-oop'-to}; from 3844 and 2955; to
bend beside, i.e. lean over (so as to peer within): -- {look}
(into), stoop down.[ql

  make 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from 3844
and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to infamy:
-- {make} a public example, put to an open shame.[ql

  make 3868 # paraiteomai {par-ahee-teh'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
the middle voice of 154; to beg off, i.e. deprecate, decline,
shun: -- avoid, ({make}) excuse, intreat, refuse, reject.[ql

  make 3903 # paraskeuazo {par-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 4632; to furnish aside, i.e. get ready: -- prepare
self, be ({make}) ready.[ql

  meet 3909 # paratugchano {par-at-oong-khan'-o}; from 3844 and
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5177; to chance near, i.e. fall in with: -- {meet} with.[ql

  minister 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to
hold near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: --
bring, do, give, keep, {minister}, offer, shew, + trouble.[ql

  moment 3910 # parautika {par-ow-tee'-kah}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 846; at the very instant, i.e. momentary: -- but
for a {moment}.[ql

  more 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, {more} than, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  neglect 3865 # paratheoreo {par-ath-eh-o-reh'-o}; from 3844
and 2334; to overlook or disregard: -- {neglect}.[ql

  neglect 3878 # parakouo {par-ak-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 191; to
mishear, i.e. (by implication) to disobey: -- {neglect} to hear.
[ql

  nigh 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, {nigh} unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  nigh 3897 # paraplesion {par-ap-lay'-see-on}; neuter of a
compound of 3844 and the base of 4139 (as adverb); close by, i.e.
 (figuratively) almost: -- {nigh} unto.[ql

  not 3851 # parabouleuomai {par-ab-ool-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and the middle voice of 1011; to misconsult, i.e. disregard: --
{not} (to) regard(-ing).[ql

  observe 3906 # paratereo {par-at-ay-reh'-o}; from 3844 and
5083; to inspect alongside, i.e. note insidiously or
scrupulously: -- {observe}, watch.[ql

  of 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety {of} application.[ql

  of 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
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proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight {of}, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  of 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) {of},
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  of 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564; to
call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be {of} good) comfort,
desire, (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, pray.[ql

  of 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick {of} the (taken with) palsy.[ql

  of 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and 5087;
 to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by implication,
to deposit (as a trust or for protection): -- allege, commend,
commit (the keeping {of}), put forth, set before.[ql

  offer 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to hold
near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: -- bring,
do, give, keep, minister, {offer}, shew, + trouble.[ql

  open 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from 3844
and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to infamy:
-- make a public example, put to an {open} shame.[ql

  out 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, ({out}) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  over 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give ({over}, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  over 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and
2064; to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by
(or away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: --
come (forth), go, pass (away, by, {over}), past, transgress.[ql

  palsy 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of the (taken with) {palsy}.[ql

  parable 3942 # paroimia {par-oy-mee'-ah}; from a compound of
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3844 and perhaps a derivative of 3633; apparently a state
alongside of supposition, i.e. (concretely) an adage;
specifically, an enigmatical or fictitious illustration: --
{parable}, proverb.[ql

  Parmenas 3937 # Parmenas {par-men-as'}; probably by
contraction for Parmenides (a derivative of a compound of 3844
and 3306); constant; Parmenas, a Christian: -- {Parmenas}.[ql

  pass 3855 # parago {par-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 71; to lead near,
 i.e. (reflexively or intransitively) to go along or away: --
depart, {pass} (away, by, forth).[ql

  pass 3881 # paralegomai {par-al-eg'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
the middle voice of 3004 (in its original sense); (specifically)
to lay one's course near, i.e. sail past: -- {pass}, sail by.[ql

  pass 3899 # parapoeruomai {par-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and 4198; to travel near: -- go, {pass} (by).[ql

  pass 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and
2064; to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by
(or away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: --
come (forth), go, {pass} (away, by, over), past, transgress.[ql

  past 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of,
{past}, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore,
with. In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  past 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and
2064; to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go by
(or away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: --
come (forth), go, pass (away, by, over), {past}, transgress.[ql

  past 3944 # paroichomai {par-oy'-khom-ahee}; from 3844 and
oichomai (to depart); to escape along, i.e. be gone: -- {past}.
[ql

  perverse 3859 # paradiatribe {par-ad-ee-at-ree-bay'}; from a
compound of 3844 and 1304; misemployment, i.e. meddlesomeness: --
 {perverse} disputing.[ql

  pilgrim 3927 # parepidemos {par-ep-id'-ay-mos}; from 3844 and
the base of 1927; an alien alongside, i.e. a resident foreigner:
-- {pilgrim}, stranger.[ql

  platter 3953 # paropsis {par-op-sis'}; from 3844 and the base
of 3795; a side-dish (the receptacle): -- {platter}.[ql

  pray 3870 # parakaleo {par-ak-al-eh'-o}; from 3844 and 2564;
to call near, i.e. invite, invoke (by imploration, hortation or
consolation): -- beseech, call for, (be of good) comfort, desire,
 (give) exhort(-ation), intreat, {pray}.[ql

  prepare 3903 # paraskeuazo {par-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 3844 and
a derivative of 4632; to furnish aside, i.e. get ready: --
{prepare} self, be (make) ready.[ql

  present 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
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1096; to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by
implication, to appear publicly: -- come, go, be {present}.[ql

  present 3873 # parakeimai {par-ak'-i-mahee}; from 3844 and
2749; to lie near, i.e. be at hand (figuratively, be prompt or
easy): -- be {present}.[ql

  present 3918 # pareimi {par'-i-mee}; from 3844 and 1510
(including its various forms); to be near, i.e. at hand; neuter
present participle (singular) time being, or (plural) property: -
- come, X have, be here, + lack, (be here) {present}.[ql

  present 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, {present}, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  presently 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844 and
5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- forthwith, immediately, {presently}, straightway,
soon.[ql

  presently 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give {presently}, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  prison 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
 put in {prison}, recommend.[ql

  privily 3919 # pareisago {par-ice-ag'-o}; from 3844 and 1521;
to lead in aside, i.e. introduce surreptitiously: -- {privily}
bring in.[ql

  privily 3922 # pareiserchomai {par-ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from
3844 and 1525; to come in alongside, i.e. supervene additionally
or steathily: -- come in {privily}, enter.[ql

  prove 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, {prove}, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  proverb 3942 # paroimia {par-oy-mee'-ah}; from a compound of
3844 and perhaps a derivative of 3633; apparently a state
alongside of supposition, i.e. (concretely) an adage;
specifically, an enigmatical or fictitious illustration: --
parable, {proverb}.[ql

  provide 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, {provide}, shew, stand
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(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  provoke 3863 # parazeloo {par-ad-zay-lo'-o}; from 3844 and
2206; to stimulate alongside, i.e. excite to rivalry: --
{provoke} to emulation (jealousy).[ql

  provoke 3893 # parapikraino {par-ap-ik-rah'-ee-no}; from 3844
and 4087; to embitter alongside, i.e. (figuratively) to
exasperate: -- {provoke}.[ql

  provoke 3947 # paroxuno {par-ox-oo'-no}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 3691; to sharpen alongside, i.e. (figuratively) to
exasperate: -- easily {provoke}, stir.[ql

  provoke 3949 # parorgizo {par-org-id'-zo}; from 3844 and 3710;
to anger alongside, i.e. enrage: -- anger, {provoke} to wrath.[ql

  public 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from
3844 and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to
infamy: -- make a {public} example, put to an open shame.[ql

  put 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from 3844
and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to infamy:
-- make a public example, {put} to an open shame.[ql

  put 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
{put} in prison, recommend.[ql

  put 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), {put} forth, set
before.[ql

  ready 3903 # paraskeuazo {par-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 4632; to furnish aside, i.e. get ready: -- prepare
self, be (make) {ready}.[ql

  receive 3858 # paradechomai {par-ad-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and 1209; to accept near, i.e. admit or (by implication) delight
in: -- {receive}.[ql

  receive 3880 # paralambano {par-al-am-ban'-o}; from 3844 and
2983; to receive near, i.e. associate with oneself (in any
familiar or intimate act or relation); by analogy, to assume an
office; figuratively, to learn: -- {receive}, take (unto, with).
[ql

  recommend 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
 put in prison, {recommend}.[ql

  refuse 3868 # paraiteomai {par-ahee-teh'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and the middle voice of 154; to beg off, i.e. deprecate, decline,
 shun: -- avoid, (make) excuse, intreat, {refuse}, reject.[ql

  regard 3851 # parabouleuomai {par-ab-ool-yoo'-om-ahee}; from
3844 and the middle voice of 1011; to misconsult, i.e. disregard:
 -- not (to) {regard}(-ing).[ql

  reject 3868 # paraiteomai {par-ahee-teh'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and the middle voice of 154; to beg off, i.e. deprecate, decline,
 shun: -- avoid, (make) excuse, intreat, refuse, {reject}.[ql
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  remove 3911 # paraphero {par-af-er'-o}; from 3844 and 5342
(including its alternate forms); to bear along or aside, i.e.
carry off (literally or figuratively); by implication, to avert:
-- {remove}, take away.[ql

  retains 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
 near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it {retains} the same variety of application.[ql

  sail 3881 # paralegomai {par-al-eg'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
the middle voice of 3004 (in its original sense); (specifically)
to lay one's course near, i.e. sail past: -- pass, {sail} by.[ql

  sail 3896 # parapleo {par-ap-leh'-o}; from 3844 and 4126; to
sail near: -- {sail} by.[ql

  same 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the {same} variety of application.[ql

  save 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
{save}, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  saving 3924 # parektos {par-ek-tos'}; from 3844 and 1622; near
outside, i.e. besides: -- except, {saving}, without.[ql

  sea 3864 # parathalassios {par-ath-al-as'-see-os}; from 3844
and 2281; along the sea, i.e. maritime (lacustrine): -- upon the
{sea} coast.[ql

  sea 3882 # paralios {par-al'-ee-os}; from 3844 and 251; beside
the salt (sea), i.e. maritime: -- {sea} coast.[ql

  self 3903 # paraskeuazo {par-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 4632; to furnish aside, i.e. get ready: -- prepare
{self}, be (make) ready.[ql

  set 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), put forth, {set}
before.[ql
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  shame 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from
3844 and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to
infamy: -- make a public example, put to an open {shame}.[ql

  she 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [{she}] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  shew 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to hold
near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: -- bring,
do, give, keep, minister, offer, {shew}, + trouble.[ql

  shew 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, {shew}, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  sick 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, {sick} of the (taken with) palsy.[ql

  side...by 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition;
properly, near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally
or figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, {side...by}, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  sight 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the {sight} of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  sign 3902 # parasemos {par-as'-ay-mos}; from 3844 and the base
of 4591; side-marked, i.e. labelled (with a badge [figure-head]
of a ship): -- {sign}.[ql

  similar 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting
union; with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e.
 by association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
 instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, with. In
composition it has {similar} applications, including
completeness.[ql

  sit 3869 # parakathizo {par-ak-ath-id'-zo}; from 3844 and 2523;
 to sit down near: -- {sit}.[ql
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  slip 3901 # pararrhueo {par-ar-hroo-eh'-o}; from 3844 and the
alternate of 4482; to flow by, i.e. (figuratively) carelessly
pass (miss): -- let {slip}.[ql

  sojourn 3939 # paroikeo {par-oy-keh'-o}; from 3844 and 3611;
to dwell near, i.e. reside as a foreigner: -- {sojourn} in, be a
stranger.[ql

  sojourn 3941 # paroikos {par'-oy-kos}; from 3844 and 3624;
having a home near, i.e. (as noun) a by-dweller (alien resident):
 -- foreigner, {sojourn}, stranger.[ql

  soon 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844 and 5536
(in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e. instantly: --
forthwith, immediately, presently, straightway, {soon}.[ql

  stand 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, {stand}
(before, by, here, up, with), yield.[ql

  stir 3947 # paroxuno {par-ox-oo'-no}; from 3844 and a
derivative of 3691; to sharpen alongside, i.e. (figuratively) to
exasperate: -- easily provoke, {stir}.[ql

  stir 3951 # parotruno {par-ot-roo'-no}; from 3844 and otruno
(to spur); to urge along, i.e. stimulate (to hostility): --
{stir} up.[ql

  stoop 3879 # parakupto {par-ak-oop'-to}; from 3844 and 2955;
to bend beside, i.e. lean over (so as to peer within): -- look
(into), {stoop} down.[ql

  straightway 3916 # parachrema {par-akh-ray'-mah}; from 3844
and 5536 (in its original sense); at the thing itself, i.e.
instantly: -- forthwith, immediately, presently, {straightway},
soon.[ql

  strange 3861 # paradoxos {par-ad'-ox-os}; from 3844 and 1391
(in the sense of seeming); contrary to expectation, i.e.
extraordinary ("paradox"): -- {strange}.[ql

  stranger 3927 # parepidemos {par-ep-id'-ay-mos}; from 3844 and
the base of 1927; an alien alongside, i.e. a resident foreigner:
-- pilgrim, {stranger}.[ql

  stranger 3939 # paroikeo {par-oy-keh'-o}; from 3844 and 3611;
to dwell near, i.e. reside as a foreigner: -- sojourn in, be a
{stranger}.[ql

  stranger 3941 # paroikos {par'-oy-kos}; from 3844 and 3624;
having a home near, i.e. (as noun) a by-dweller (alien resident):
 -- foreigner, sojourn, {stranger}.[ql

  such 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [{such} things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
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save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  take 3880 # paralambano {par-al-am-ban'-o}; from 3844 and 2983;
 to receive near, i.e. associate with oneself (in any familiar
or intimate act or relation); by analogy, to assume an office;
figuratively, to learn: -- receive, {take} (unto, with).[ql

  take 3911 # paraphero {par-af-er'-o}; from 3844 and 5342
(including its alternate forms); to bear along or aside, i.e.
carry off (literally or figuratively); by implication, to avert:
-- remove, {take} away.[ql

  taken 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of the ({taken} with) palsy.[ql

  than 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, {than}, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  than 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more {than}, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  that 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
{that} [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  that 3872 # parakatatheke {par-ak-at-ath-ay'-kay}; from a
compound of 3844 and 2698; something put down alongside, i.e. a
deposit (sacred trust): -- {that} (thing) which is committed (un-
)to (trust).[ql

  the 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains {the} same variety of application.[ql
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  the 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in {the} sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  the 3864 # parathalassios {par-ath-al-as'-see-os}; from 3844
and 2281; along the sea, i.e. maritime (lacustrine): -- upon
{the} sea coast.[ql

  the 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of {the} (taken with) palsy.[ql

  the 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit ({the} keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  there-]fore 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition;
properly, near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally
or figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [{there-]fore}, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  they 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as {they}], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  thing 3872 # parakatatheke {par-ak-at-ath-ay'-kay}; from a
compound of 3844 and 2698; something put down alongside, i.e. a
deposit (sacred trust): -- that ({thing}) which is committed (un-
)to (trust).[ql

  things 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such {things} as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  to 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
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(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary {to}, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  to 3851 # parabouleuomai {par-ab-ool-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and the middle voice of 1011; to misconsult, i.e. disregard: --
not ({to}) regard(-ing).[ql

  to 3856 # paradeigmatizo {par-ad-igue-mat-id'-zo}; from 3844
and 1165; to show alongside (the public), i.e. expose to infamy:
-- make a public example, put {to} an open shame.[ql

  to 3863 # parazeloo {par-ad-zay-lo'-o}; from 3844 and 2206; to
stimulate alongside, i.e. excite to rivalry: -- provoke {to}
emulation (jealousy).[ql

  to 3878 # parakouo {par-ak-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 191; to
mishear, i.e. (by implication) to disobey: -- neglect {to} hear.
[ql

  to 3891 # paranomeo {par-an-om-eh'-o}; from a compound of 3844
and 3551; to be opposed to law, i.e. to transgress: -- contrary
{to} law.[ql

  to 3943 # paroinos {par'-oy-nos}; from 3844 and 3631; staying
near wine, i.e. tippling (a toper): -- given {to} wine.[ql

  to 3949 # parorgizo {par-org-id'-zo}; from 3844 and 3710; to
anger alongside, i.e. enrage: -- anger, provoke {to} wrath.[ql

  transgress 3845 # parabaino {par-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 3844 and
the base of 939; to go contrary to, i.e. violate a command: --
(by) {transgress}(-ion).[ql

  transgress 3928 # parerchomai {par-er'-khom-ahee}; from 3844
and 2064; to come near or aside, i.e. to approach (arrive), go
by (or away), (figuratively) perish or neglect, (caus.) avert: --
 come (forth), go, pass (away, by, over), past, {transgress}.[ql

  trouble 3926 # parenochleo {par-en-okh-leh'-o}; from 3844 and
1776; to harass further, i.e. annoy: -- {trouble}.[ql

  trouble 3930 # parecho {par-ekh'-o}; from 3844 and 2192; to
hold near, i.e. present, afford, exhibit, furnish occasion: --
bring, do, give, keep, minister, offer, shew, + {trouble}.[ql

  trust 3872 # parakatatheke {par-ak-at-ath-ay'-kay}; from a
compound of 3844 and 2698; something put down alongside, i.e. a
deposit (sacred trust): -- that (thing) which is committed (un-
)to ({trust}).[ql

  un-)to 3872 # parakatatheke {par-ak-at-ath-ay'-kay}; from a
compound of 3844 and 2698; something put down alongside, i.e. a
deposit (sacred trust): -- that (thing) which is committed ({un-
)to} (trust).[ql

  unawares 3921 # pareisduno {par-ice-doo'-no}; from 3844 and a
compound of 1519 and 1416; to settle in alongside, i.e. lodge
stealthily: -- creep in {unawares}.[ql

  understanding 3877 # parakoloutheo {par-ak-ol-oo-theh'-o};
from 3844 and 190; to follow near, i.e. (figuratively) attend
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(as a result), trace out, conform to: -- attain, follow, fully
know, have {understanding}.[ql

  unto 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh {unto}, (out) of,
past, save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with.
 In compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  unto 3880 # paralambano {par-al-am-ban'-o}; from 3844 and 2983;
 to receive near, i.e. associate with oneself (in any familiar
or intimate act or relation); by analogy, to assume an office;
figuratively, to learn: -- receive, take ({unto}, with).[ql

  unto 3897 # paraplesion {par-ap-lay'-see-on}; neuter of a
compound of 3844 and the base of 4139 (as adverb); close by, i.e.
 (figuratively) almost: -- nigh {unto}.[ql

  up 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, {up}), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  up 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver ({up}), give (over, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  up 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged paristano
{par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside, i.e.
(transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically) recommend,
(figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to be at hand
(or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command, commend, give
presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand (before, by,
here, {up}, with), yield.[ql

  up 3951 # parotruno {par-ot-roo'-no}; from 3844 and otruno (to
spur); to urge along, i.e. stimulate (to hostility): -- stir
{up}.[ql

  upon 3864 # parathalassios {par-ath-al-as'-see-os}; from 3844
and 2281; along the sea, i.e. maritime (lacustrine): -- {upon}
the sea coast.[ql

  variableness 3883 # parallage {par-al-lag-ay'}; from a
compound of 3844 and 236; transmutation (of phase or orbit), i.e.
 (figuratively) fickleness: -- {variableness}.[ql

  variety 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
 near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, with. In
compounds it retains the same {variety} of application.[ql

  watch 3906 # paratereo {par-at-ay-reh'-o}; from 3844 and 5083;
to inspect alongside, i.e. note insidiously or scrupulously: --
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observe, {watch}.[ql

  way 3938 # parodos {par'-od-os}; from 3844 and 3598; a by-road,
 i.e. (actively) a route: -- {way}.[ql

  which 3872 # parakatatheke {par-ak-at-ath-ay'-kay}; from a
compound of 3844 and 2698; something put down alongside, i.e. a
deposit (sacred trust): -- that (thing) {which} is committed (un-
)to (trust).[ql

  wine 3943 # paroinos {par'-oy-nos}; from 3844 and 3631;
staying near wine, i.e. tippling (a toper): -- given to {wine}.
[ql

  winter 3914 # paracheimazo {par-akh-i-mad'-zo}; from 3844 and
5492; to winter near, i.e. stay with over the rainy season: --
{winter}.[ql

  with 3844 # para {par-ah'}; a primary preposition; properly,
near; i.e. (with genitive case) from beside (literally or
figuratively), (with dative case) at (or in) the vicinity of
(objectively or subjectively), (with accusative case) to the
proximity with (local [especially beyond or opposed to] or
causal [on account of]: -- above, against, among, at, before, by,
 contrary to, X friend, from, + give [such things as they], +
that [she] had, X his, in, more than, nigh unto, (out) of, past,
save, side...by, in the sight of, than, [there-]fore, {with}. In
compounds it retains the same variety of application.[ql

  with 3880 # paralambano {par-al-am-ban'-o}; from 3844 and 2983;
 to receive near, i.e. associate with oneself (in any familiar
or intimate act or relation); by analogy, to assume an office;
figuratively, to learn: -- receive, take (unto, {with}).[ql

  with 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of the (taken {with}) palsy.[ql

  with 3909 # paratugchano {par-at-oong-khan'-o}; from 3844 and
5177; to chance near, i.e. fall in with: -- meet {with}.[ql

  with 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, {with}), yield.[ql

  with 4862 # sun {soon}; a primary preposition denoting union;
with or together (but much closer than 3326 or 3844), i.e. by
association, companionship, process, resemblance, possession,
instrumentality, addition, etc.: -- beside, {with}. In
composition it has similar applications, including completeness.
[ql

  without 3924 # parektos {par-ek-tos'}; from 3844 and 1622;
near outside, i.e. besides: -- except, saving, {without}.[ql

  wrath 3949 # parorgizo {par-org-id'-zo}; from 3844 and 3710;
to anger alongside, i.e. enrage: -- anger, provoke to {wrath}.[ql

  yield 3936 # paristemi {par-is'-tay-mee}; or prolonged
paristano {par-is-tan'-o}; from 3844 and 2476; to stand beside,
i.e. (transitively) to exhibit, proffer, (specifically)
recommend, (figuratively) substantiate; or (intransitively) to
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be at hand (or ready), aid: -- assist, bring before, command,
commend, give presently, present, prove, provide, shew, stand
(before, by, here, up, with), {yield}.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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